Dear Mr. Allen;
We have written to

you about three months ago about information

on entering Kansas. We havent heard from

you about three months and thought that

you have forgotten to answer our last letter

with all the tournaments being played in

Kansas.

The reason for us wWritt

ing is that there 1s a friend of ours who

is leaving for California and he saia we

would take us to Kansas, April I4; so We
figured if there is any chance of us going
to Kansas we had a chance of seeing the

sechool and meeting you SO We could discuss

our conversation. |
If you are interested

in us eoming there next week, We would

appreciate very much if you would return an

snswer to this letter by April 10,




